MASON MOOR
PRIMARY SCHOOL

LA LRS
NurtUre * Grow * Ach\e\le

Wednesday 19t" October 2022
Black history week — special items

Dear Parents and Carers
This week all of our learning has been around the theme of Black History in conjunction with the rest of the
school. Part of our learning has included learning about the story of ‘Jojo and Gran Gran and the journey

Gran Gran took to the UK from St Lucia when she was a small child. (This can be found on CBeebies iPlayer
and the episode is titled It’s time to go on a voyage)

Gran Gran brought with her a special coat and we would like to invite the children to bring in one item
which is special to them and share why it is special to them with the class tomorrow (Thursday 20th
October).

Thank you for supporting your child with this learning.

Kind Regards

The Reception Team
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